

ST JOHN'S COLLEGE

OXFORD • OX1 3JP

R Vidal

Sent by email: request-565124-60c35acf@whatdotheyknow.com

30 April 2019

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am replying to your Freedom of Information request to the College, which was received by the Freedom of Information Officer on 29 March 2019.

For clarity here is your original message:

I am seeking information about research funding and consultancy fees your college receives.

1. What is the total amount, in pounds sterling, that you have received in research funding from the companies below in the last five financial years. Details should be broken down for each company, year-by-year for the last five financial years.

BAE Systems, Raytheon, Airbus, Northrop Grumman, Lockheed Martin, Honeywell.

2. The total amount, in pounds sterling, that you have has received in the form of industrial consultancy and industrial research fees from these companies in the last five financial years. Details should be broken down for each company, year-by-year for the last five financial years.

The College did not receive any research grants or consulting fees from the companies in question. Individual research grants to academics are administered through the University of Oxford without College involvement.

If you wish to request a review of this response, you should write to me at the above address in the first instance. The entire set of correspondence will be passed for review to another person in the College. If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of a review, you have the right to make a complaint to the Information Commissioner's Office.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. A. J. Parker Principal Bursar

Tel: 0 1865 277321 • Fax: 0 1865 277378 • E-mail: principal.bursar @sjc.ox.ac.uk

Registered Charity: 1139733